
Dear Committee Members: 
 
Thank you for doing the work to make necessary and logical changes to House districts all over 
the state.    I’ve lived in Albany for over 40 years.    The city proper plus North Albany, 
Millersburg and Tangent are practically one community.     It would make no sense to take any 
of those areas out of the district.     I strongly endorse Proposed Plan B which deals with 
population growth and yet keeps the communities together. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Richard C. (Charlie) Eads 

2107 Salmon Ct. SW 

Albany, OR  97321 

Cell: 541-990-6055 

charlie@kgal.com 
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